
IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Dear All,

Please read the below information regarding the upcoming event in Kitzbuhel:

Due to the good weather forecast next week in Kitzbuhel, all the farmers are 
planning to cut the grass in the area.

This means the roads are expected to be very busy with big tractors and other 
agricultural machines.

On the bike course has some narrow parts with shape turns, therefore we would 
like to kindly ask you to pay extra attention during training.
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IMPORTANT INFORMATION
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Roads are open to traffic and not closed for training purposes.

During all training it is mandatory to follow the local traffic 
regulations including speed restrictions. 

We expect all athletes to respect and watch out for any 
vehicles, cyclists and pedestrians to avoid accidents.



ATTENTION ON BIKE COURSE

Please be aware 

of the road narrowing 

approx. 250m after the TA

CAREFUL WHEN OVERTAKING

Be cautious and watch out 

for other athletes 

to avoid accidents!
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ADDITIONAL RACE OPPORTUNITY

You didn’t qualify for the finals on Saturday but still hungry for 

another race? 😉

Don’t worry - it is still possible to participate in the local sprint 

triathlon which will take place after the finals on Saturday! 💪🏻

Late entry is possible until 16:00 Saturday. 

Find the registration desk for more information. 

4


